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Department of the PrimeMinister and Cabinet

Dr Richard Chadwick

General Manager

Adjudication Branch

Australia n Com petition a nd Consumer Commission

GPO Box 3131

Canberra ACT 2601

Dear Dr Chadwick

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the application for revocation and substitution of

authorisations from Agsafe Limited (Agsafe).

You may be aware that the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet chaired the COAG Review of

Chemicals of Security Concern in 2008. When in that role, we made representation to the ACCC to have the

Agsafe program continued.

The COAG Review has now been completed and responsibility has been passed to the Chemical Security Unit

in the Attorney-General's Department. The contact for the Chemical Security Unit is Alex Webling,

(O2) 6I4t 2985, a lex.webl ine@ ae.sov.a u.

I understand that the Attorney-General's Department are keen to see programs like Agsafe continue and we

support this view.

Dr Rob Floyd

Assistant Secretary

lnfrastructure Security and Emergency Management Brach

Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet
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